MANAGER'S REPORT

DATE March 21, 2023

TO: President Benage and Board Members

FROM: Ty Lasher, PBC Manager

RE: Public Building Commission Agenda

Appointments (Items A - E):

PBC bylaws state the Public Building Commission must hold an annual meeting and officers are appointed at that time. One officer shall be the Mayor of Bel Aire, the second officer shall be a Bel Aire City Council person and the third officer must be a citizen of Bel Aire. Mayor Benage was elected President in 2021. Gary O'Neal has served on the PBC for a number of years. Justin Smith was appointed to the board in April 2022 to replace Joel Schroeder. The Bel Aire City Manager and City Attorney have served as PBC Manager and PBC Attorney and are also on the agenda for appointment in 2023.